
 

 

WelcomeWelcomeWelcomeWelcome 
February 5, 2017 

 

“But Abraham said, Son, remember that thou in thy lifetime receivedst 

thy good things, and likewise Lazarus evil things:  but now he is 

comforted, and thou art tormented.”                                     Luke 16:25 

 

Prayer Meeting    8:45 a.m. 

Discipleship Classes    9:15 a.m. 

    Superintendent:  Ken Yoder 

    Main Auditorium Teacher:  Alton Yoder 

    Today’s Lesson:  “The Rich Man and the Poor Man”  Luke 16:19-31 

    Next Week’s Lesson:  “To Give Thanks”  Luke 17:5-19 

 

Worship Service    10:00 a.m. 

    Song Leader:  Brendan Nolt 

    Welcome & Announcements 

    Offering 

    Prayer & Praise:  Brendan Nolt 

    Message:  Pastor David R. Miller 

    Congregational Song 

    Benediction 

 

Evening Service    6:00 p.m. 

    Hymn  Singing in charge of Music Committee.   

    Offering for  Alms Fund. 

 
Last Week: 

    Offerings: 

 General   $3,798.29 

 Local Missions         67.09 

 Youth                     536.00 

Message Next  Sunday:  Pastor JR Weaver 

AnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncementsAnnouncements 
 

This Week at Palm Grove: 
Wednesday-Saturday:  Pray for each one involved in our annual Quilt and 

Craft Sale. 

 

Wednesday:  We will meeting in our small groups. 

 

Next Sunday Evening:  We will be receiving a Love Offering for our 

church secretary, Irene Miller.  She spends a lot of time behind-the- scenes 

keeping things orderly and running smoothly in the office. 

 

Mary  Ann Weaver will be doing the bulletins for the month of February.  

Please  have your announcements to her by Thursday eve. 

 

Matthew & Beth Waldron have begun a church plant in Ft. Lauderdale.  

They are currently members at Shalom Mennonite Church in Odon, IN and 

have applied to be members here at Palm Grove. 

 
Stephens Ministry equips lay people to care for hurting and grieving 

people.  An introductory workshop is being offered  in Orlando on Saturday, 

March 18th, 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  If you would be interested in attending 

this workshop, please talk to Pastor JR. 

 

Give-A-Day to EBI.  Would you consider giving  a day’s wages to EBI for 

the capital projects and/or operations?  The need for truth-telling Biblical 

world view training has never been greater.  EBI’s ability to provide 

thoughtful, Biblical education fully depends on the generosity of people like 

you.  More information is in your mailbox. 

 

Youth AnnouncementsYouth AnnouncementsYouth AnnouncementsYouth Announcements 
Wednesday:  All youth are invited to John Yoders for Bible Study at 7:00 

p.m. 


